
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOLLOW UP NOTIFICATION 
 
Dear Infiniti Owner: 
 
This second notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor 
Vehicle Safety Act.  Nissan Motor Company, Ltd. has decided that certain 2005 model year Infiniti 
FX35/45 vehicles do not meet one of the requirements specified in Federal Motor Vehicle Safety 
Standard (FMVSS) No. 225, “Child Restraint Anchorage Systems.” 
 
Reason for Recall 
 
FMVSS No. 225 specifies certain requirements for child seat anchorage systems in vehicles.  The lower 
anchorage brackets in the rear seats of some FX35/45 vehicles do not meet the anchorage location 
requirement.  This may cause difficulty in attaching some child seats to these brackets.  If a child seat 
is not secured, there is an increased risk of injury in a crash.  All other requirements under FMVSS No. 
225 and other standards are met. 
 
What Infiniti Will Do 
 
Your Infiniti dealer will replace the lower anchorage brackets with modified ones to ensure that the 
standard is met all at no cost to you. 
 
What You Should Do 
 
If you have not done so already, we urge you to please contact your Infiniti dealer at your earliest 
convenience in order to arrange an appointment to have your vehicle repaired.  Please bring this 
notice with you when you go to your service appointment.  Instructions to repair your vehicle have 
been sent to your Infiniti dealer. 
 
If the dealer fails, or is unable to make the necessary repairs free of charge, you may contact an 
Infiniti representative toll free at (800) 662-6200.  You may also submit a complaint to the 
Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE., 
Washington, DC 20590; or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-
424-9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov. 
 
Federal law requires that any vehicle lessor receiving this recall notice must forward a copy of this 
notice to the lessee within ten days. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  We are indeed sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you. 
 

IMPORTANT 
 

 Your 2005 model year Infiniti FX35/45 is involved 
in a safety recall because the lower anchorage 
brackets in the rear seats do not meet the 
anchorage location requirement. 

 Please schedule an appointment with your Infiniti 
dealer. 

 This service will be performed for you at no 
charge.  


